
BARRHEAD HIGH SCHOOL  -  DRESS CODE 
 
Uniform sets a standard and at Barrhead High School we set high 
standards for all. Wearing a uniform presents a much higher image of 
the school in the community, avoids inequalities in terms of 
possessing the latest designer fashions and allows us to identify 
quickly who should, and who should not, be 
in our campus.  

 

Pupils, staff and parents working together can maintain high 
standards in uniform. 
 
These photographs illustrate acceptable school uniform at 
Barrhead High School. 
 
Parents can support us by ensuring that their son/daughter is wearing: 

Black Smart Trousers 
Black Skirts  
White School Shirt 
Black V-neck Jumper 
Black Shoes/Trainers 
School Tie 

 
Many of our senior pupils choose to wear a blazer and we would certainly encourage 
this. 
 
As we are preparing our young people for the World of Work parents can support us 
by ensuring pupils do NOT wear the following items of clothing: 

 
Shorts 
Leggings 
Skirts of an inappropriate length 
Shirts that do not button to the neck 
Combat trousers 
Jeans, including black denims 
Casual tops incorporating colours other than black 
White and multi-coloured trainers 
 

 


